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Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
601 57 Street SE, Charleston, WV 25304 Barry K. Lay, Chairman
304-926-0499 Ext 1274 dep.wv.gov

BEFORE THE OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA

IN THE MATTER OF THE REQUEST BY

CHRISTIAN E. TURAK, ATTORNEY FOR

ROBERT LEE TEMPLETON AND MARY JEAN DOCKET NO. 277-269
POLING FOR A HEARING WITH THE OIL AND ORDER NO. 1

GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION AS TO

ANTERO RESOURCES CORPORATION’S

APPLICABILITY OF THE CO-TENANCY

MODERNIZATION AND MAJORITY PROTECTION

ACT W.VA. CODE 37B-14

ORDER

By letter dated March 27, 2019, from W. Henry Lawrence, counsel for Antero Resources
Corporation, to Christian E. Turak, counsel for Robert Lee Templeton and Mary Jean Poling,
Antero “elected not to proceed with development of the oil and gas underlying the tract of land
containing 13.43000 gross acres, more or less, located in Ellsworth District, Tyler County”. By
the same letter W. Henry Lawrence, counsel for Antero Resources requested the West Virginia
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission to dismiss and remove from the docket the hearing
scheduled for April 24, 2019, at 1:00 p.m. The West Virginia Oil and Gas Conservation
Commission hereby cancels said hearing.

IT IS SO ORDERED.
IN THE NAME OF THE STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA

By: /60.\)«4 \c \%‘c‘w\
Barry K. Lay@Chairman Q

Dated this 3" day of April, 2019, at Charleston, West Virginia.




